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13 December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we near the end of the calendar year, I would like to notify you of our end of term arrangements. 
 
Arrangements for The Last Day of Term 
 
School finishes this year on Wednesday December 21st and students will be leaving the school site at 
1.20 pm. There will be a small amount of cold food available for students at lunchtime. Should any 
parents wish for their children to stay in school until 3pm on the final day, then they would need to 
notify student services and we will provide supervision for any students up until the normal end of the 
school day.  
 
January 2023 
 
Students return to school on Monday 9th January for our usual 8.40am start. 
 
In order to ensure the start of term goes smoothly please ensure that students have everything that they 
need including a full pencil case with a proper blue or black handwriting pen.  Please also ensure that 
your child has the correct uniform as described in our uniform policy. 
 
Finally 
 
Finally, may I wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. I look forward to welcoming our 
students back in January. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr J de Rijk 
 
Head of School 
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